2024 AFTER SCHOOL BASKETBALL COMPETITION

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are seeking expressions of interest for mixed basketball teams for Term 3 & 4 2024.

Where: The ARC Campbelltown: 531 Lower North East Rd, Campbelltown

Marden Basketball Centre: 63 Portrush Road, Marden

When: All teams are mixed and game times are as follows:

Monday - Year 5/6 4:00pm, 4:40pm, 5:20pm (The ARC & Marden) Tuesday - Year 2/3 4:00pm, 4:40pm, 5:20pm (The ARC & Marden)

Wednesday - Year 4/5 4:00pm, 4:40pm, 5:20pm (The ARC & Marden)

Thursday - Year 1/2 4:00pm, 4:40pm, 5:20pm (The ARC)

Games will be played during Term 3 & Term 4, 2024 with fixtures still to come.

What: Students will be involved in a 40 minute match comprising of two 20 minute halves. Coaches will provide training after school that will run until 4:00pm, day to be confirmed.

Cost: \$12 to register which can be paid at College Reception or via QKR (Vista Sports). Full payment is required to show commitment to the season, without commitment we are unable to nominate a team. Players are required to pay an additional \$7 each game upon arrival at the front counter of the sports centre.

Transport: Parents will be required to transport their own child to and from the venue.

Uniform: Students are required to wear a numbered basketball singlet provided by the school upon payment of a **\$20 deposit cash only**. The deposit must be paid to the Finance Officer at College Reception prior to the singlet being issued. If the student continues to play basketball the following season, they can retain the singlet until they stop playing basketball, at which time the deposit will be refunded upon return of the singlet. Should the singlet not be returned, the college will invoice the parent the cost of the singlet. Students are required to wear their own navy blue shorts.

Additional requirements: hair tied up, short nails, no jewellery and a positive team spirit.

If you are interested in coaching or assisting, please notify Stana via email:

stana.zecevic163@schools.sa.edu.au

It is essential to have a volunteer to coach, the team will not be able to enter in the competition if a coach isn't provided.

If you would like your child to be included in the team, please nominate and make full payment to the College by Friday 28 June 2024.

Yours sincerely,

MAL

Stana Zecevic

SPORTS COORDINATOR

KONE

Kevin O'Neil

PRINCIPAL

PLEASE RETURN TO COLLEGE RECEPTION BY FRIDAY 28 JUNE 2024

My child _____ in Class ____ would like to nominate

for the 2024 After School Winter Basketball Competition. My child's D.O.B is ______.

All College Correspondence can be found here: http://www.ccc.sa.edu.au/college-communications.html



3 Campbell Road Paradise 5075 South Australia

T 8165 4700

dl.1028.info@schools.sa.edu.au www.ccc.sa.edu.au

T/A South Australian Government Schools

CRICOS Provider Number: 00018A



